
2014 Mat-Su Salmon  
Science & Conservation Symposium 

November 18 & 19 

The seventh annual Mat-Su Salmon Symposium is a forum to share information on Mat-
Su Basin watersheds, salmon, and salmon habitat and to promote an exchange of ideas 

about salmon science and conservation in the Mat-Su Basin.  

 

 
 

Palmer Community Center (Depot),  610 S. Valley Way, Palmer, Alaska 

Recently retired, Dr. Katherine Myers is an internationally recognized fisheries scientist who has been with 
the University of Washington’s High Seas Research Program since 1980. She received the 2014 North Pacific 

Anadromous Fish Commission Award in recognition of her long-term leadership in scientific research and 
conservation, her extensive body of published work on Pacific salmon and steelhead, and for her commitment 

to fostering cooperation among international researchers. 

Keynote Speakers: 

Find registration and presentation information in your email or at: 
 
 

Presentation & poster abstracts due October 7th 
General registration: due October 28th 

 
No cost to attend ~lunch provided~ 

Questions? Contact MatSuSalmon@tnc.org 

 

 
 

Mary Colligan has over 20 years of experience with the 
complexities of recovering salmon and the necessity of diverse 

partnerships in her former roles as President of the international 
North Atlantic Salmon Conservation Organization and head of 

the National Marine Fisheries Service’s Northeast Protected 
Resources Division.  
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